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   October 30, 2024 

Sherri Golden, Board Secretary 
NJ Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 
 

 RE:  Order Adopting Standardized P.L. 2022, C. 107 Reporting Template 
  BPU Docket No. AO20060471 
 

Dear Secretary Golden:  

 Enclosed, please find South Jersey Gas Company’s (“Company”) Standardized P.L. 
2022, C.107 Reporting Templates (“Template”) for July 2024, August 2024 and September 
2024.  Three (3) files in total have been filed electronically today through the New Jersey Board 
of Public Utilities’ (“Board” or “BPU”) e-filing program.   

Per the Board’s Order dated May 10, 2023 (“May 2023 Order”) in the above-referenced 
proceeding, September 2024 is the last month for with the Company will file the Template.  The 
May 2023 Order specifically states “the obligation of each local and public utility to complete 
those portions of the Template covering N.J.S.A. § 48:2-29.58(a) which draw comparison ‘to the 
same time in 2019’, expires on September 15, 2024.  As such, the last month for which the data 
required by N.J.S.A. § 48:2-29.58(a) must be included in filings of the template with the Board is 
September 2024”. 

 In accordance with the Board’s March 19, 2020 and June 10, 2020 Orders issued in BPU 
Docket No. EO20030254, hard copies are not being provided at this time, but can be provided at 
a later time, if needed. 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Respectfully yours,  

       

      Cindy Capozzoli 



 

 

Enclosures 

cc: Stacy Peterson 
 Malike Cummings 
 Julie Ford 
 Maureen Clerc 
 Nicholas Gorglione 


